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Comments: I am in favor of restricting "OSV" access as proposed. Recreational use of snowmobiles should be

restricted to areas where they do not affect wildlife, skiers, and cannot endanger anyone. (I have observed a

number of hairy encounters between snow-shoers or skiers and some reckless snowmilers, especially juveniles.

IMO a drivers licence should be a requirement, and some safe-handling education in addition.) 

 

Another consideration is the environmental impact of the noise and smell/emissions many snowmobiles produce.

This is a key issue that should be addressed, preferably by requiring a certain level of modern technology related

to noise and pollution standards, e.g. no two-stroke engines and quiet mufflers. 


